

First Holy Communion

Congratulations to our children who celebrated their First Holy Communion in both Sts Peter & Paul Church and St. Bede's in the last few weeks. We would also like to thank Mrs Mienie our Foundation Governor for her help preparing the children.

SS Peter α Paul Catholic Primary School 0191 4552862 - 21st July 2022

A message of thanks

The first thing I want to do is once again to congratulate our wonderful children on the resilience and determination they have shown this year, during what has been in so many ways a difficult and at times frustrating year for them. Students have coped admirably. Well done to each one of our children, and I wish you all a restful and enjoyable summer.

I also want to share my thanks with you, our parents and carers, for your cooperation and patience throughout the year. We greatly appreciate all that you have done to support the pupils and the school during this period. Thank you for your understanding this year, and for all you have done to help facilitate the safe running of our school.

Finally, I would ask you please to join with me in thanking all staff at the school for their immense efforts this year. I am very grateful for all that they have done.

Enjoy your summer, God bless everyone!

Mrs Butt

GOOD BYE AND GOOD LUCK

We would like to wish our wonderful Y6 all the best for the next chapter in their education; we will miss you all. Reach for the stars Year 6!

In addition, we send our best wishes to Mrs. Eyres who is leaving us at the end of term.

We wish you all the best for the future!

Recent Fundraising

Thank you to everyone who supported school on the recent Together Forever and School Funday fundraising effort.

We raised the massive amount of

Together Forever - £790.07 School Fun Day - £1415.51

Nursery, School dinners and milk

- The cost of school milk will £27.30.
- The cost for Junior dinners next term:

A week's dinner will be £11.00 (£2.20 per day). The cost of dinners for the first week will be £8.80. AS SCHOOL IS NOW CASHLESS PARENTPAY MUST BE USED.

Please email Mrs Lee if you require a password code.

info@sspeterpaul.s-tyneside.sch.uk

Packed lunches in Juniors

- We now have 10 spare places on the packed lunch. Until Mrs Lee has confirmed their place, please do not send your child with a packed lunch.
- KS2 Children's names can go onto the waiting list by emailing Mrs Curry at the following email address: ccurry@sspeterpaul.s-tyneside.sch.uk
- We are an <u>Egg, Nut & Coconut Free school</u>, therefore there must be none in any of the packed lunches.

Attendance

School Uniform

Reminder for September, the uniform is as follows:

- Blue cardigan or sweatshirt
- Blue polo shirt
- Grey skirt or trousers
- Black sensible shoes or black trainers. If you choose to send your child in trainers they must be all black with no other colour.

School Rules

- If you are having your children's ears pierced, please do so at the beginning of the holidays as ear rings are not allowed in school. (Covering ears with Elastoplast is not acceptable)
- No extreme hairstyles e.g. tramline
- No nail varnish

PE Kit

Children can come to school in their PE kit on their PE day.

- White t-shirt
- Black shorts, black legging or black jogging trousers (Please do not wear other colours)
- School sweatshirt (no hoodies please)
- Trainers

PE days for the autumn term are: Reception – Wed & Thursday

Y1 – Monday & Thursday

Y2 - Monday & Thursday.

Y3 - Monday & Tuesday

Y4 - Tuesday & Friday

Y5 – Tuesday & Friday

Y6 - Friday & Thursday Swimming

Breakfast Club

Breakfast club will run as normal in September at £1.50 per session. Entry to breakfast club will be between 8.00 am-8.15am. The gates will be closed at 8.15am. Cash cannot be accepted in school and payment must be made via *ParentPay*. All parents have received a code but this can reissued by Mrs Lee during the holidays. She can be contacted on info@sspeterpaul.s-tyneside.sch.uk

Have a wonderful, safe and happy holiday. School reopens for children on Tuesday, 6th September 2022.